
From: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/15/2014 4:14:22 PM
Subject: CPR Training Requirement

Attachments: CPR2.docx

Ted said he thinks this letter should come from me.
Hal
 
________________
<<Date>>
 
 
<<Salutation>><<First>><<Last>>
<<Address>>
<<City>><<State>><<Zip>>
 
Dear <<Salutation>><<Last>>,
 
Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding Senate Bill 160, legislation that would require training for 
cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) and automated external defibrillator (AED) in South Carolina’s High Schools 
prior to graduation. 
 
Your engagement on this issue is an encouraging sign that citizens are taking a more active role in their government, 
and the Governor appreciates receiving your concerns and ideas.  I will be sure to pass them along to the 
appropriate staff in the Governor's Office.
 
I would also be happy to directly discuss the issues you addressed in your message to Governor Haley.  You 
can reach me at 803.734.2100. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest in South Carolina’s graduation requirements; please do not hesitate to contact me if I 
may be of assistance on this or any other issue.
 
My very best,
 
 
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
 

mailto:Peters,%20Hal%20%3CHalPeters@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

